
Because we had no articles for what would have 
been this issue of the Boxer Shorts , your stuck with 
just my message. 

Reminder: any payments, reservation changes or 
cancellations for the reunion in San Antonio must 
be made to Gatherings Plus by July 5th.  

Presidents Message  

Well, here we are again preparing for another reunion. I’m really hoping for a 
good turnout. We chose San Antonio in hopes of gathering some new LHD 
members. Neal Davis has done a very good job getting things set up so let‘s all go 
and have a great time. We will have trips to PAC War Museum, Busch Gallery, and 
Nimitz Gallery. Also, Fort Sam Houston Museum and Quadrangle and of course 
the Alamo along with all the other attractions along San Antonio’s famous River 
Walk. I really believe that the near term future of our organization will depend a 
lot on the turnout of this reunion.   Regarding the Travis Powers issue, his 
sentencing has been put off more times than I can count. Hopefully we will know 
his fate by the time of the reunion. 

 Again, many thanks to those that continue showing their many years of 
dedication and work for the benefit of our association. 

Gary Torlina                                                                                                                             
President 

 

 

                                                                                                                                   

  


